February 25, 2015
Child Care Advisory Committee
| hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its session held on February 24, 2015 resolved:

That the following individuals BE APPOINTED to the Child Care Advisory Committee for the term March 1,
2015 to February 28, 2019:

Tamara Blaney (Child Care Provider)
Shari Carter (Child Care Provider)

Neil Elhayek (Child Care Provider)
Diane Gordon (Child Care Provider)
Barbara Jackson (Child Care Provider)
Julie Keens (Child Care Provider)
Stephanie McKee (Child Care Provider)
Jo-elle Rinker (Informed Community Member)
Amanda Ryan (Child Care Provider)
Carol Wagg (Child Care Provider)
Kathy Watad (Education) (5e/11/SPPC)

That the following BE CONFIRMED as Non-Voting Members on the Child Care Advisory Committee for the
term March 1, 2015 to February 28, 2019:

e Ellen De Freitas - Middlesex-London Public Health Unit
e Holly Gerrits - Local School Boards
o Jeff Havemen - Support Services for Children with Special Needs (10/11/SPPC)

C. Saunders
City Clerk
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